PAPER AND GLASS RECYCLING
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Glass, newspapers and magazines can be recycled at the Queen’s Head Inn.

The cash credits for the glass are paid to the Parish Council and the money for the paper is paid to the village hall.
Whilst the credits are not substantial, they do provide funds which are spent on the village and we can feel a sense of satisfaction at our efforts to 
protect the planet!!
The paper and glass bins are positioned at the pub by kind permission of 
Alan Randall, The Queen’s Head Inn.
